
 

 

 

 

 

 

COVID – 19 RESPONSE 

 

During this unprecedented time, we are taking every precaution in order to keep our 

employees and the general public safe. As we continue to work diligently to provide the public 

with quality products, we have implemented multiple daily sanitation procedures at both 

facilities and have encouraged our staff to follow the recommended CDC guidelines at work and 

away. It is our number one priority to provide the safest work environment possible.   

Due to the ongoing pandemic, we have adjusted our normal operating procedures. All pickups 

at the Slaughter facility are now by appointment only. Call ahead to reserve a time in thirty-

minute intervals and please arrive early. If another customer is being helped when you arrive, 

please wait in your car until our staff can help you. 

The retail location is closed to the public until further notice. We are offering curbside pickup. 

You can call in your order at 402-793-5820 or place your order in person and it will be brought 

outside to you. Delivery is available within 5 miles of Diller.  

We apologize for the inconvenience and any interruption in service that you might experience. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me. Thank you for your 

continued support and we look forward to serving you! 

 

Jesse Smith 


